PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES
DATE: March 6, 2008
TIME; 3:00 – 4:00

LOCATION:  Room 409

Members Present: Gil Rodriguez, Richard Livingston, Bruce Cutler, Gail Newman, Curtis Corlew, Kathy Cullar, Taeko Colbert, Margaret Hertstein. 

	Item #
	Topic/Activity
	NOTES

	1. 
	Announcements
	· Welcome to Taeko Colbert, our new student representative for the Planning Committee.

· Margaret has been given access to Contribute for the purpose of updating the Planning Webpage.  Look over the website and email any items you notice that should be deleted and/or suggestions for the webpage.

· Gil announced he will be attending the RP/CISOA conference March 17-18.  He will ask other district staff who are attending to try and cover as many RP sessions as possible.  You may attend the conference if you are interested. 

	2.
	Updates from Working Group-Strategic vs Master Plan
	· The subcommittee has not met yet to discuss the terms and definitions that Humberto has previously shared links to. The group will review definitions to bring back at another meeting for further discussion and planning.



	3.
	RAP Update
	· Bruce reported that SCG has made a first review of the program improvement and development proposals and will be ranking them to forward to the President next Wednesday.  The final determination of which   proposals are approved is a balancing act to meet our college needs and actual funds.   $157,000 is the amount of funds requested. There was discussion about the evaluation of program improvement and development projects. Bruce and Gil will discuss with Peter. 

· Perkins IV proposals were ranked at the Occupational Education meeting today and will also be forwarded as part of processes.

·  There are 8 classified staff proposals equating to 5 1/2 FTE classified positions. When and how these will be available may depend on district staffing and may be a constraint to recruitment of these positions.



	4.
	Revision of Annual Program Review & Planning Template.
	· This was an actual example of assessing evaluation methods and tools and trying to “close the loop”. Feedback from programs and the committee was implemented. We copied the format used by some programs to improve the template. Gil will format the template in landscape and give more space for writing.


	5.
	Status of Charge from SGC
	· We are doing pretty well with most of our charges from SGC. The evaluation of the RAP might be done through “survey monkey”. There was some  indication that the calendars need improvement and communicating.


	6.
	Next steps?
	· This was one of our more efficient meetings!


